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October Newsletter

Hello everyone! This summer has been very
fun, but also very hot. There are many things
that I learned from last year. Drink lots of water,
take breaks, and stay inside. Now that summer is
ending, I am looking forward to enjoying fall.

In the summer I traveled to Kyushu. It was very fun and I saw
many cool things. There were shrines, beaches, food, and many
cities to explore. The southern area of Kyushu reminds me of
Hawaii. The beaches and energy feel very Hawaiian. On the way
back from Kyushu, we visited Akiyoshido Cave. It is Japan’s biggest
stalactite cave. [ was amazed at how big and beautiful it was inside.

This fall I look forward to hiking and exploring nature. This is
the best time for me to do outdoor activities, so I want to make the
most of it. There are a few things that | want to visit this fall. From
Daisen Mountain to Hiroshima, [ want to see Japan’s beautiful fall
weather. | hope to take great pictures.

This will be my second year in Mizokuchi and I love everything
about it. The school, people, and students have made this
experience very enjoyable. I am looking forward to working with
everyone for another year.

Mitchell
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